From:

Sent: 17 October 2016 08:44

To: Diver, John

Subject: RE: 2 Belsize Lane - 2016/3927/P - Review of Submission
Hi John,

Apologies I should have sent this Friday.
Front garden - my client wishes to withdraw this request.
Rear garden - levels my client wishes to withdraw this request.

Rear garden - fencing my client wishes to withdraw this request. We will work off the
previous approved application.

Which I think leaves the application with just the change to the new window location.

As an aside with regards to the rear garden, do we have to request permission from the
council with regards to the planting in the rear garden?

Many thanks

Kim

Kim Cable

De Beauvoir Desiin Ltd

www.debeauvoirdesign.co.uk




